Penterry Church Field and Restoration Committee
Treasurer’s Report 2011
Finances
Expenditure during 2010 totalled £8,436, of which repairs to the porch accounted for £6,042 and repairs to the churchyard wall for a further £1,000. 

Expenditure on the main fundraising event, “The Bantwm Murder”, totalled £924, from which we raised £1,654. Donations, collections and other sale income brought the total income to £2,779.
Total reserves fell to £3,699.
Outlook
We have received a grant of £1,000 towards the cost of repointing the church walls from Monmouthshire County Council’s Welsh Church Fund, bringing our current reserves to just over £4,700. We will need to raise further funds in order to complete this task, however we may be able to commence work on the most urgent areas using current funds.
Chris Balmer, Treasurer, 4th April 2011
